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Cabins are OPEN and YEAR-ROUND, contactless check-in / check-out

(see Lodging policies)

We offer lodging accommodations in Copper Harbor in the form of
log cabins.  The resort has 24 cabins, made up of 3-bedroom, 2-
bedroom, and 1-bedroom units. Cabins either face the golf course
(hole  #1)  or  face  the  forest.   Each  cabin  has  a  slightly
different design, and each cabin has its own private bathroom.
There are no lodging rooms in the main building of the Lodge.

[ Make a Lodging Reservation | Make a Winter Lodging Reservation
]

Reminder: Payment is by credit or debit card only.

Where are the pictures of the cabins? When going through the
reservation process online, you will be able to see pictures of
the specific cabin you are reserving.  
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Where is the pricing for the cabins? When going through the
reservation process online, you will be able to see prices of
the specific cabin you are reserving based upon the specifics of
your desired reservation.

https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/check-in-check-out-procedures/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/lodging-policies/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/cabins/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/make-a-lodging-reservation/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/make-a-lodging-reservation/winter-lodging-reservations/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/2020/01/05/kml-moving-towards-being-a-cashless-resort-in-2020/


[ Learn more about each cabin ]

We  are  in  the  wilderness,  and  the  cabins  are  rustic  and
different from one another. The log cabins were built in the
1930s. They do have indoor plumbing (i.e. a bathroom), and we do
provide all the necessities for enjoying being in the northwoods
of Michigan. And one should realize that we are around wildlife,
which gets you closer to nature.

Small  dogs  are  welcomed.  There  is  a  pet  fee.  See  Lodging
Policies for our full pet policy.

Parties with more than 2 adults in a one bedroom, 4 adults in a
two bedroom, or 6 adults in a three bedroom will be subject to a
$25 fee per additional adult. 

Discounts are available for military (active and veteran), AARP,
and AAA. The discounts are applied when you check-in (not at the
time you make your reservations) and present your military,
AARP, or AAA id.

Contact us to confirm which cabins are easier to access for
individuals with limited mobility.

View the Lodging Policies for a full list of our policies.

https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/cabins/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/about/history/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/about/history/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/about/why-do-we-exist/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/lodging-policies/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/lodging-policies/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/lodging-policies/


 
[ View Entire Availability via a Calendar |  Lodging Policies ]

While you are staying with us, you will want to learn more about
the Lodge, the nuances of the historic and rustic cabins, and

the amenities, and the surrounding area. 

[ See Guest Services Directory ]

 

Our online system is up to date. Our online lodging reservation
system is the same system that our front desk has access to, so
calling  us  will  not  show  different  availability.  Thus,  we
suggest you use the online reservation system. [ but if you want
to call and chat, we would love to talk with you at the front
desk about the resort ]

Can’t find lodging availability for your dates of travel? If we
are full during the period you are looking to stay with us, send
us an email or call us and we will put you on our waitlist. If a
cabin opens up for the time you want to stay with us, we will
then be able to contact you.

Are you looking for lodging that is part of an event being held
at the resort? If so, for those special events where a block of
cabins  have  been  reserved,  call  the  reservations  at
906.289.4403, ext 1 to book your cabin as part of the event.

https://keweenawmountainlodge.client.innroad.com/grid
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/lodging-policies/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/lodging/guest-services-directory/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/events/


We are working towards being an Audubon International Certified
Green Lodging Establishment. Click the image below to learn more
about Audubon International’s program and our progress toward
certification.

https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/KML-Rustic-and-Historic-Cabins-Treat-with-Respect.pdf
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/projects/audubon-international-green-lodging/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/projects/audubon-international-green-lodging/


 

 

https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/projects/audubon-international-green-lodging/

